
From: Cooke, Michelle
Sent: 6/30/2011 7:23:03 PM

Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC); 
Dowdell, Jennifer (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKD5)

To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Status of Hydrotest Documentation Materials

Trina and Jennifer- folks over here are starting to get a bit anxious about why we have not started 
receiving the documentation packages following the hydrotests, especially for the May tests. I don’t 
have a good answer as to the hold up. Seems to me that it might take a week or so following each test 
to put the documents together into a neat package, but longer than that people start asking questions 
about what is up and why it wouldn’t be ready.

Thoughts on when we’ll start seeing these? It would be really helpful for us to have things in hand within 
a week of the tests because we get asked questions about what is happening, what pressure it was 
tested at, what times, etc. and we can’t answer.

Thanks.

Michelle Cooke
Interim Deputy Executive Director for Safety

415 703 2637

mlc@cpuc.ca.gov
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